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Third Iberian Meeting

The SCI Chapters in the Iberian Peninsula organized their Third Working Meeting together with the
activities held in the town of Los Yebenes the last weekend of September. Shown on the pedestal
of the gigantic red stag monument on the entrance way to the town are, front row, from left to
right: Pedro Acevedo, Lord Mayor of Los Yebenes; Javier Puga, Vice-president SCI Catalunya
Chapter; Rafael Perez Fragero-Rey, President SCI Castilla Chapter; Juan de Rojo, President SCI
Galicia Chapter; Prof. Dr. Miguel Estade, President SCI Balearean Chapter; Jose Maria, Count of
Losa, President of the SCI Catalunya Chapter; Phil DeLone, SCI CEO. Top row, left to right: Norbert
Ulimann, SCI Regional Representative Europe; Carlos Flores, President SCl La Mancha
Chapter; Michael Roqueiii, Director SCI Record Book Department; Dr. Nuno Vicente-Prates, Vice
president SCI Lusitania Chapter and Marcos Quintas Melero, CEO Cega Multimedia.




